
 

Dear   Parents:  

It   is   with   much   joy   that   The   Weekday   School   Board   has   decided   to   open   classes   on   Tuesday,   September  
8,   2020.   The   reason   for   doing   this   is   to   share   the   love   of   Jesus   with   the   children   as   they   learn   and   grow.   It  
is   important   for   us   to   keep   your   child   as   safe   as   possible.   We   are   in   a   time   of   uncertainty   with   the  
Covid-19   Virus.   We   are   in   this   together   and   will   have   to   work   together.  

The   Weekday   School   will:  

● Check   temperatures   of   staff   first   thing   each   morning   and   assess   overall   health.   Staff   will   be  
required   to   wear   masks.  

● Your   child’s   temperatures   will   be   taken   while   still   in   their   car   seat.   Temperatures   99.5   or   higher  
will   not   be   able   to   exit   their   vehicles.   Parents   will   stay   in   their   vehicles   at   drop-off.  

● All   children   will   have   their   hands   sanitized   before   entering   the   classroom.  
● The   classrooms   and   toys   will   be   sanitized   each   morning   and   each   afternoon.  

Parents   will:  

● Not   enter   the   building.  
● Remain   in   their   cars   at   pick   up   time   and   park   in   lanes   according   to   the   class   your   child   is   in.  
● Keep   their   child   at   home   if   they   are   sick.   This   is   more   important   than   ever   before.   
● Notify   your   child’s   teacher   if   they   are   sick   and   the   Director   should   be   notified   if   the   child   tests  

positive   for   Covid.  

Due   to   the   nature   of   Covid   we   have   to   be   aware   sickness   may/or   will   come,   because   we   will   not   be   able  
to   social   distance.   We   will   notify   parents   if   a   child   tests   positive.   That   class   will   shut   down   immediately  
and   be   sanitized   completely.   A   doctor’s   note   will   be   required   to   return   to   school.  

We   will   not   sue   each   other .   By   bringing   your   children   to   The   Weekday   School   we   are   all   in   agreement.   

 

Parent   Signature     _______________________________   Date_________________________  

  


